

Mr. Tyler Dennett, Historical Adviser, Department of State, Washington, D. C.

Dear Sir:

I find in your letter of August 9, 1929 in which you gave me permission to see certain letters having to do with Sitting Bull a statement that, owing to the crowded condition of the Archive Section, it will be necessary for me to submit a written application some weeks in advance of the time when I desire to begin work in order that a desk may be reserved for me.

I now make such application. I expect to reach washington on or about July 20.

Yours faithfully,

W. S. CAMPLELL.